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M E M O R A N D U M

August 15, 2004
TO:
ALL EDUCATIONAL INSTITUTIONS

FROM:
Office of State Finance, Systems Planning Group

RE:
Data Processing and Telecommunications Planning

All universities, colleges and educational institutions are required by State Statutes to submit a long-range electronic data processing and telecommunications plan.  The plan is divided into two parts, one for data processing (DP) and the other for telecommunications.  The DP Plan is to include the operations and development of data processing systems and applications along with associated costs.  The telecommunications plan is to include voice (telephone), data, radio, video, facsimile or any other forms of communications and telecommunications which the educational institution is using or is planning to use in the future.

The Systems Planning Group is prepared to assist colleges that may have difficulties in completing the forms or have any questions in reference to the long-range plan.  If assistance is required, please contact Garry George (405-521-2804) regarding DP plan questions or 
Jeff Davis (405-521-2373) regarding telecommunications plan questions.
The forms are to be returned by OCTOBER 15, 2004:
One Copy to the Regents for Higher Education

and


One copy to
The Systems Planning Group


Office of State Finance


2209 North Central


Oklahoma City, OK  73105
2300 N. LINCOLN BLVD., ROOM 122  --  OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA  73105-4801 --  (405) 521-2141  FAX (405) 521-3902
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